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May 2, 2021 

5th Sunday of Easter 

 

Dear Parishioners and Friends of Holy Family Parish 

Welcome to our Parish. 

 

Volunteer Opportunity (Perennial Gardens) 
Connect to our community and make it a better place. Please join the Parish garden 
volunteer group for this spring, summer and fall of 2021. 

Bring your skills and talents and support natural beauty: 

 

 Watering plants 

 Cutting down overgrown plants 

 Weeding  

 and disposing waste, when required.  

 

Email info@holyfamilyfernie.ca  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

The Fernie Family Garden Recycling Program  
Holy Family Parish would like to inform you about the outgoing 
fundraising recycling program.  

Everyone is welcome to participate and support the Fernie 
Family Garden.  

Beer/Pop/Juice/Water   

Bottles and Cans 

                             Drop off any time 

Where: Shed besides the church. Place the recycling by the shed. 

Please access the shed through the back alley until further notice.  

 

 

 

Pastor: Fr. David John Office Administrator: Lucrecia Lynch 

Church: 501- 4
th
 Avenue, Fernie 

   Parish Office and Family Centre: 521 -4
th
 Avenue, Fernie 

PO BOX 519, Fernie, BC V0B 1M0 

Office hours: Tuesdays to Fridays from 9am to 1pm 

Telephone: 250 423-6127 

   Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

   Holy Family Parish is organized together with St. Michael, Sparwood   and St. Bernard’s Elkford.

 

 

Finance-Collections 

April 25, 2021 

Actual Year-to-date: 
$18,923.68 

Target Year-to-date: 
$18,900.00 

Achieved: 100% of YTD 
target 

 

Pilgrimage of Faith Appel -2021 

Our Goal: $17,250.00 

Year–to-date: $2,015.00 

 

Holy Family Parish  

Interac e-Transfer 

Donations  

etransfer.hfpfernie@nelsondiocese.org  
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Celebrate this jovial festivity 

Happy Cinco de Mayo  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safety: Construction access only. Do not enter.  

Church Bell Tower (work in progress)  
When: Temporary until approximate date May 16, 2021. 
Where: Church frontage, fencing enclosing the scaffolding and a “lay down” area for materials on 
the N side of the “stair access” location. Safety notices posted/attached to the fencing.  The street 
frontage immediately adjacent the fencing will be required for construction parking but that will be 
the extent of it.  There will be barricades demarking/blocking the parking zone. –HFP- 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 Mass Schedule for Fernie 

With the Province of British Guidelines and Restrictions, there will be no in person Masses. 

We will provide details in the coming future. 

 
Fernie Saturday Mass  

Time: 5:00 pm 

Broadcast via Zoom 

 

 
Fernie Sunday Mass 

Time: 9:00 am 

Broadcast via Zoom from Sparwood 

 



The Worldwide Marriage Encounter virtual weekend experience is coming to you!  

May 14-16, 2021 Registration deadline: May 7, 2021 

If you desire to restore communication & rekindle romance, this 
weekend is for you; no travel required and from the comfort of your 
own home! 

Click here for registration: 
https://beholdvancouver.org/events/virtual-worldwide-marriage-
encounter-5 

Click here for info 
video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VvQUEZ35Ufg 

 

Please forward our message to your family and friends. They can submit their email to the Parish office to participate in our 
virtual Christmas season at Holy Family Parish. 
 

Sacraments: Contact the Parish Office via email info@holyfamilyfernie.ca and we will reply to 
your email request accordingly.  
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